
 

 
28 February 2012 

 

 

 

The Companies Manager 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

APPOINTMENT OF ALTERNATE DIRECTOR FOR MR ROBERT MARTIN 

 

Autodom Limited advise that Mr Philip Werrett has been appointed as an alternate director 

(for Mr Robert Martin) of the Company.  

 

Mr Werrett is a qualified accountant with over 30 years extensive experience in manufacturing 

and mining services industries. Mr Werrett was previously a director, over a 12 year period, of 

ai Limited, the forerunner company to Autodom Limited. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Justin Mellett 

Company Secretary 

 


